
 

 

Date: 15-9-2018 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

It is hereby notified that the Thalasseamia Camp & Seminar 

Programme will be conducted by the Department of NSS & NSS Units of our 

college. It will be held on 18th September 2018 at 10:30 am in the Seminar 

Hall of our College. So all Teaching and Non-teaching faculty members and 

also students of the college are requested to remain present on that day and 

cooperate with them. 

 
 
 
 

Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
         Teacher-in-Charge 


